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I-75 at Overpass Road New Interchange 432734-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type New

Interchange
Phase Completed
Limits From Old Pasco

Road to Boyette
Rd on Overpass
Road

Project Start October 2020
Length .9 miles
City Wesley Chapel
County Pasco
Road I-75
Construction
Cost

$65 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2023

Contractor The Middlesex
Corporation

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of May 15, 2023, all work was completed and this project
was final-accepted from the contractor.

This design-build project constructed a new interstate interchange
on I-75 at Overpass Road, approximately 3.5 miles south of SR 52 in
Pasco County. 

The new diamond interchange includes a flyover ramp for
westbound Overpass Road access onto southbound I-75. 

To accommodate the new interchange, Overpass Road was widened
from two lanes to four lanes between the interstate and Old Pasco
Road and six lanes between the interstate and Boyette Road. Blair
Drive was realigned to connect with Old Pasco Road.  McKendree
Road was realigned to connect with Boyette Road. 

Sidewalks were built along Overpass Road. A 10-foot wide sidewalk
was constructed on the north side of Overpass Road (next to the
westbound traffic lanes) and a 6-foot wide sidewalk was built on the
south side (next to the eastbound traffic lanes).


